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April 30, 2015

Dear Customers,

We are required to monitor your drinking water for disinfection byproducts (total trihalomethanes 
(TTHM) and haloacetic acids-five (HAA5) every 90 days from the peak historical month (June).  Results 
of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards.  
During the monitoring period of January through March, the Rural Franklinton Water  did not 
monitor, did not complete all monitoring, or did not report the results for total trihalomethanes 
(TTHMs) and haloacetic acids-five (HAA5), and therefore we cannot be sure of the quality of your 
drinking water during that time.

This violation occurred because of the failure to collect the required samples for total trihalomethanes 
(TTHMs) and haloacetic acids (HAA5) from the water system's distribution system.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may 
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 
businesses).  You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or 
mail.

We did not report the results for total trihalomethanes (TTHMs) and haloacetic acids-five (HAA5) at 
the proper monitoring time, however, necessary action has been taken to prevent this violation from 
recurring.  We have resent our results to DHH for this monitoring period. 

If you need any further information or explanation, you may contact our office at (985) 839-6433, and 
speak with Mr. Harvey Conerly, Operator, concerning this notice.  

Sincerely, 

Reginald McMasters, President
Board of Directors

In accordance with Federal Law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color,
national origin, age, disability, and where applicable, sex, marital status, familial status, parental status, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information,

political beliefs, reprisal, or because all or part of an individual’s income is derived from any public assistance program.  To file a complaint of
discrimination, write: USDA, Director Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Ave., S.W. Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (800) 795-3272 or

(202)720-6382 (TDD).  “Rural Franklinton Water Corp. is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”
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